
Meetings in December 

 
Regular Meeting of Council 

January 11 & 25, at 7:00pm at The Community Hall 

Committee of the Whole 
January 4, at 11:00am at The Community Hall 

Harbour Advisory Group 
January 13, at 7:00pm at  The Harbour Office  

Budget meeting 
January 6 & 20, at 9:00am at The Community Hall 

 

 

 

Bylaw No. 485, 1996 prohibits the sale 
or use of fireworks within the Town.  

An organization may apply for a permit 
for the use of fireworks for a special 

event subject to providing proof to the 
CAO that the fireworks display will be  

purchased, supervised and set off by an  

individual holding a valid "Fireworks  

Supervisor's License" issued by the  
Department of Energy, Mines and 

Resources Canada.   

 

All meetings are open to the public. Occasionally meeting 

dates and times may change due to other events. Watch 

for meetings on Microsoft teams, our Town website and 

Facebook page. All meetings are recorded for future viewing 

Town Office Hours  
 

OPEN: 9:00am - 5:00pm, Monday to Friday 
 

Phone: 250-956-3111 
For emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521      

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Harbour Office & Info Center Hours  
 

OPEN: 8:30am - 4:30pm, Monday to Friday 
 

Port McNeill Figure Skating Club  

 

Canskate is back!  If you are  

interested in having your child  

participate, you can register them at 
the Chilton Regional  

Arena January 5, 2022 at 4:00pm. 

Practice days are Mondays &  

Wednesdays from 4:00 to 4:45pm  

For more information call 

1-250-956-3522 

 
 

 

 

Port McNeill Harbour 

Christmas Tree Pick-Up 
 

If you would like your Christmas tree 
picked up to be disposed of, please 

leave it out front of your house. 
Trees will be picked up between  

January 3 to the 31.  
Public works will be happy to pick it 

up for you! 

Happy New Year! 

 

I stumbled upon a quote that I would like to share with you as 
we begin a new year. 

We spend January 1st walking through our lives, room by room, drawing 
up a list of work to be done, cracks to be patched.  Maybe this year, we 

ought to walk through the rooms of our lives…not looking for flaws, but 
for potential.                                   – Ellen Goodman 

2021 is behind us and 2022 holds a fresh start with brand new 

 opportunities. Let’s embrace it as a year full of potential, 
thinking of all the possibilities! 

                                                                          Mayor Gaby Wickstrom  

The Port McNeill Harbour Authority is pleased to announce the completion of our new Ramp and P Dock at our 
Municipal Dock! Thank you to the hard work of McElhanney Engineering, Blue Water Systems, Tex Electric, and 

our Public Works team on a successful project. 

Harbour users, please ensure your vessel’s power cords are no less than #12 wire - 3 wire grounded cords and that 
they are in good condition. We would like to remind our users to do regular checks on your vessel’s battery, zincs, 

and secured moorage lines. 

As of December 31st 2021, annual fees for the Concrete Loading Dock, Jib Crane, Sanitation Pump-out and MOT 
storage lockers are due in full. 

TOWN LOG 2022 



If you would like an add in the Town Log, please 
email your request  

to reception@portmcneill.ca 
before the 15th of each month 

Thank you! 
 

 

Winter Snow & Ice Maintenance 

With the winter season upon us.  Please park in your driveways to allow for any necessary 
ice/snow removal on roadways.  As the Town must work to clear main roads and  

emergency channels first, your assistance in keeping the sidewalks 
clear in front of your own home is greatly appreciated.   

Please keep in mind that Public Works is a team of 6, and there are 
many roads that need to be cleared. We appreciated your patience 

while they work to clear the roads safely.  

 

January Tide Predictions  

Business and  
Animal Licences 

 
With the new year upon 
us, it is time to renew all business and 

animal licences in the Town of Port 
McNeill. Please keep an eye out  for your 
renew letter in your mail box this month. 

 
Feel free to pop by the 

Town Office prior to  
receiving your reminder 
letter to purchase your 

licence.  

 

2022 utility bills will be mailed out 

this month. If you don’t receive your 

invoice by February 1, please 

 contact the Town Office at  

250-956-3111 

 

 Leash pets in Town 

The Town of Port McNeill would like to remind 
pet owners to pick up after your pets, and 
keep  pets leashed when travelling through 
town.  

Pets are welcomed to be off 
leash in the dog park  

located off Broughton 

Boulevard, by the  

Community Hall! 

Guide/Scout Bottle Drive 
 

The Guides and Scouts will be out  
January 16, from 1 to 3pm collecting 

empty’s. If you have any that you'd like 
picked up, please have your empty's  
at the end of your drive way for easy 

pick up.  


